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Mr. Robert Hunt 

On behalf of Dublin City Council 

 

 

 

13 April 2022     Reg. No.: W0303-01 

 

 

Article 33 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations in respect of a licence 

application from Dublin City Council for a facility located at Ballymun Recycling Centre, St. 

Margaret's Road, Ballymun, Dublin 11. 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

The Agency notifies you in accordance with the provisions of the above referenced 

legislation that it will not be possible, because of the complexity and nature of the 

information to be considered in the determination of the objection, to carry out the procedures 

for the consideration of the objection within the period specified in the Regulations. The 

Agency advises that it intends to complete the consideration of the objection before 20 June 

2022.  
 

The Agency intends to issue its decision on the application before the specified date, and will 

take all reasonable steps to ensure that there are no avoidable delays in making its decision. 

 

The Agency will notify you, in due course, of its decision on this licence application. All 

documentation relating to this proposed decision is available for inspection on the Agency’s 

website www.epa.ie including information on objections and submissions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 - 9160600 

 

 

 


